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 MJHS Families,  
It is hard to believe that we are in the month of May. This month brings several 
exciting opportunities for students to extend their learning beyond the classroom.  
Our 8th graders will travel to Washington D.C. on May 22nd -May 24th by 
motorcoach.  Students will take their final iReady Diagnostic Assessment the week 
of May 13th.  We will follow the same bell testing schedule that was used with 
both previous iReady Diagnostic Assessments.  
         The test will occur first thing in the morning and abbreviated class periods 
will follow. Please be sure that your child arrives at school on time, has breakfast 
and brings a fully charged chrome book.  If your child has a loaner chrome book 
at home, please have it returned to the library as soon as possible.  In the event 
your child is absent from school, remember to contact the attendance line at 
216-691-2231. Please be sure to read all upcoming correspondence in order to 
avoid missing out on important end of the year information.  
         I want you all to know how much I have appreciated your support 
throughout this school year.  For my 8th grade families, I wish you and your child 
much success as you transition to high school.  For my 7th grade families, I look 
forward to working with you again next year.  PTA, thank you for an amazing 
year!!! 
 
IT TAKES A VILLAGE,  
Dr. Fuller 

 

  OHIO STATE TESTING INCENTIVE 

      Ohio State Testing for ELA, Math and Science was completed in the month of 
April at Memorial Junior High School. MJH students who took accountability and 
showed positive effort during testing were rewarded during their lunches with fun 
little treats and additional treats were provided during testing in the classrooms 
by our very own PTA. Thank you so much for donating. The teachers, staff, and 
administrators are all very proud of our students for their hard work. Keep up the 
good work MJH Students!  GO ARCS! 

UPCOMING MJH EVENTS 

SPRING ORCHESTRA CONCERT 

May 2nd, 2024, at the Brush PAC 

“DO IT FOR JAMES” – SEXTORTION 
AWARENESS PRESENTATION 

Monday, May 6th, 2024, at 7:00 pm 

NO SCHOOL STUDENTS – CID DAY 

Wednesday, May 8th, 2024 

IREADY TESTING WEEK OF 

May 13th  – 17th , 2024 

MJH PTA MEETINGS 

Monday, May 13th, 2024  

SPRING CHORAL CONCERT 

Tuesday, May 14th, 2024, at the Brush 
PAC from 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm 

SPRING BAND CONCERT 

Tuesday, May 16th, 2024, in the New 
Gym at MJH from 7:00 pm – 9:00 pm 

8 TH GRADE -WASHINGTON DC TRIP 

May 22nd – 24th, 2024  

NO SCHOOL – MEMORIAL DAY 

Monday, May 27, 2024 

8 TH GRADE FINAL EXAMS 

Tuesday, May 28th to Friday May 31st  

8 TH GRADE – FAREWELL DANCE 

Thursday, May 30, 2024 
From 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

MJH SUMMERFEST 

Tuesday, June 4, 2024 

8 TH GRADE CLAP-OUT 

Tuesday, June 4, 2024 
From 2:30 p.m. to 2:56 p.m., parents 
please line the sidewalks on Professor 
Road. PLEASE DO NOT PARK IN THE 
BUSSING AREA ON PROFESSOR RD! All 
violators will be ticketed and towed 
per the South Euclid Police. 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Tuesday, June 4, 2024 
 

8 TH GRADE FAREWELL DANCE! 

Calling all 8th grade students…Its finally 
time to celebrate you at the Memorial 
Junior High Farewell Dance on May 30, 

2024, from 
5-7 pm in the new gym. 

$10 Tickets for sale online 
~ No Jeans, please! Dress to impress ~ 
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CONGRATULATIONS  

   
        Special congratulations to seventh grader Ilan 
Cifuentes. He was recently recognized for his 
superb writing skills with an impressive 2nd Place 
finish for District 7 in the Veterans of Foreign Wars 
and Auxiliary Patriot's Pen Scholarship 
Competition. Local VFW representatives including 
President Sandra Uzell, Scholarship Chair Nancy 

Nicholl, and Judge John Nicholl visited MJH to formally recognize Ilan with a 
gift bag of goodies, certificate, as well as a check. In addition to these 
awards and accolades, Ilan received a check in the amount of one-hundred 
dollars in November 2023 from VFW Post 7536 for his award-winning essay. Mrs. 
Pichette, Ilan's English Language Arts teacher was also present at the award 
ceremony to celebrate his accomplishments. 

DINE TO DONATE! 

DINE TO DONATE AND HELP SUPPORT  
MEMORIAL JUNIOR HIGH  
WEDNESDAY, MAY 22, 2024, From 5 pm – 9 pm 
 At JET’S PIZZA – 5350 Mayfield Road, Lyndhurst 
440-460-1700 or JETSPIZZA.COM  
 
Present this flyer at the Lyndhurst 
location and Jet’s Pizza will donate 
15% of your total food purchases from 
5pm-9pm to Memorial Junior High PTA!  

SPORT UPDATES 

         Student-Athletes must have five passing classes this quarter to participate 
in athletics at Brush or Memorial for Fall 2024. The final four weeks of the school 
year are crucial towards your quarter grade. Please reach out to your 
teachers and counselors for help in classes you may be struggling in. 
Information regarding fall sports at Brush and Memorial will be available soon 
on the Athletics website - https://brushathletics.com/ Please contact Mr. 
Jerome Jackson at (jacksonj@sel.k12.ohus) with any questions regarding 
academic eligibility or fall sports. In addition, if you need to schedule a visit for 
an updated sports physical for Arc QuickMed Clinic, please call 216-691-7084. 
  

 

UPCOMING SPORT 
EVENTS 

BASEBALL 

5/1, 5/2, 5/6, 5/7, 5/9, 5/13, 5/14 
and 5/16 

SOFTBALL 

5/1, 5/2, 5/6, 5/7, 5/9 and 5/13 

TRACK AND FIELD 

5/1, 5/4 and 5/7 

TENNIS 

5/2, 5/7, 5/9, 5/13 and 5/15 
 

ORCHESTRA PROGRAM 

     
            The Memorial Jr. High 
Orchestra program participated in 
the District 7 Jr. High Solo and 
Ensemble Adjudicated Event at 
Mentor Memorial Middle School. 
Students were required to play a 
prepared scale and solo piece for a 
certified judge in music education. 
Below are the results of their solos! 
 
Eclipse Toomey- received a rating of 
a 1 or "superior" on the violin. 
 
Maialyn Murphy- received a rating of 
a 1 or "superior" on the violin. 
 
Brianna Loggins- received a rating of 
a 1 or "superior" on the violin. 
 
Asmina Wencel-Dobbins- received a 
rating of a 2 or "excellent" on the 
violin. 
 
GREAT JOB! WE ARE PROUD OF YOU!! 

 


